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Easter Bingo 

 
We are holding our ever popular Easter bingo 

on Thursday 15th March at 3.15 in the 

Junior Hall. Everyone welcome to come along 

and hopefully win some prizes.  Refreshments 

will be available. 

 

Readathon 

 
We are still accepting Readathon sponsor 

money – every donation is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Advance Diary Dates 

 
Mon  19  Mar     Last Club 

Tue  20  Mar     Parents Evening 

Wed 21  Mar     Parents Evening 

Tue   20 Mar     Y2 Last Swimming Session 

Fri    23  Mar    Tulips (1C) Class Assembly 

Fri    23 Mar     Break-up for Easter 1.15pm 

School Photographer 

 
The photographer will be in school on 

Wednesday 14th March to take class 

photographs. 

 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
Congratulations to the following children            

who have achieved Head Teacher Award this 

week: 

 

Libby Curry        RD 

Denisa Rincu       1K 
 

 

We have wristbands in school available for 

purchase in aid of Sport Relief at the cost 

of £1 each 

Book Week Door Competition 

 
Tulah Chadwick 6H, ‘Junior Lord Mayor’ kindly 

judged our Book Week door design 

competition. Tulah chose Bluebells (RH) as the 

winners  - they received 3 hand puppets and 2 

books as their prize. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  DIARY DATES 

 
Monday           Science              Miss Daniels 

                       Board Games      Mrs Davin 

                       Construction       Miss Clarke 

                       Football              Yinka 

                       STEM                 Mrs White 

                       Dance                 Miss Kervin 

                       Enterprise          Mrs Cullen 

                       Zumba                 Miss Sturdy 

 

                       Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm 

 

 

Tuesday          Y2 Swimming 

 

Wednesday    Class Photographs 

     

Thursday       Easter Bingo 

       

Friday          Biscuit Day – 2H 

 

                         Basketball Club 3-4pm 

                         (last club) 

                          

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton)   94.67% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     90.00% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   91.33% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)    93.62% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    91.67% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   93.97% 
 

  

Overall Attendance 

 
92.50% 

Unfortunately no classes in green this 

week!  
 

 Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in school 

before registers close. 

 

School begins at 8.50 a.m. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50 AM  

(doors close 8.15 a.m.) 
   

Y1 Local Walk 

 
Y1 enjoyed their walk on Wednesday around 

the local area. They were looking at buildings 

such as churches, houses and shops. 

 

 

Contacting School 

 
School has a new telephone system  which 

will make reporting your child’s absence quick 

and easy.  Dial 0151 228 4069  -  press 

option 1 and leave a message. There is no 

need to speak to a member of the staff 

unless absolutely necessary.  

 

Please ensure your contact details 

are up to date in case of 

emergency. 

 

Milk Money 

 
Milk money is now overdue for Sep/Dec – 

Jan/March. If your child is eligible to pay then 

they will have received a letter. If you think 

you may be entitled to pupil premium (free 

school meals) then you will also be entitled to 

free milk – please enquire at the school office. 

Thank you. 


